6/03/2016 Phone Log- RO510 C&L Trucking, 2460 Wood St., Oakland
Duration: Approximately 20 minutes

Received a phone call from Ms. Janice With regarding my recent Directive letter dated May 26, 2016.
She said that the case was closed by the City of Oakland. The City of Oakland provided oversight for soil
excavation and groundwater monitoring, and closed the case. Ms. With, a widow, said her husband had
handled these matters and she was unaware of the particulars of the cleanup. Ms. With did not know if
she has any of the reports generated for the site, but she would look.

Ms. With provided me with a tenant contact name and phone number. The tenant may know more
about the site. She said the 2460 Wood St. address is a drop-box address, is defunct, and the property is
now 1700 24" St. She said C&L Trucking dissolved in the 1980s and was no longer in existence.

Ms. With said no fuel was stored at the property since the 1970s, but that product piping broke during
the 1989 earthquake releasing what fuel remained in the dispenser-piping system.

Keith Nowell



